
Bus Layover on Galt Ocean Drive 

 

Sent By: Chip Lamarca  On: Oct 10/08/16 12:31 PM 

To: Pio Ieraci; galtmile@comcast.net 
   

 
Chip Lamarca 

 
•  

 

Gentlemen, 

This was the last update I had on the FDOT A1A project timing, but as I said, there may be a 

temporary location within the barricaded area that could be used until the project with the service 

road is completed. 

  

Best regards, 

 

 From: Garling, Tim  

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 4:31 PM 

To: Hurtado, Mabel  

Subject: RE: Bus Layover on Galt Ocean Drive 

  

Hi Mabel: 

  

We checked with FDOT and the new bus pull-in for the Route 55 Bus on AIA will be completed 

this Spring, 2017. When completed, this will allow the Route 55 Bus to move from its current 

layover location on A1A near the McDonalds (NB) to its new location on A1A near 

Commercial. When this move takes place, the Route 72 Bus can move its layover on Galt to its 

final layover location on A1A near the McDonalds. 

  

So, we really don’t have any changes we can make at this point until the construction is complete 

in the Spring. 

  

Tim 
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Tim Garling 

Deputy Director 

Broward County Transportation Department 

1 North University Drive, Suite 3100A, Plantation, FL 33324 

Phone: 954-357-8424 

Fax: 954-357-8305 

www.broward.org/bct 

  

From: Hurtado, Mabel  

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 3:19 PM 

To: Garling, Tim <TGARLING@broward.org> 

Subject: FW: Bus Layover on Galt Ocean Drive 

  

Good afternoon Tim,  

  

Commissioner LaMarca is inquiring if there has been any updates regarding the bus layover on 

Galt Ocean Drive? 

  

Kind regards,  

  

Mabel Hurtado  

Commission Assistant 

Commissioner Chip LaMarca 

Broward County District 4 

115 S. Andrews Ave, Room 410 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
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Office 954-357-7004  

www.broward.org 

  

 

  

http://www.broward.org/

